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I am opposed to removing the current voting option in Oregon of Mail In voting. Mail 

in voting allows voters to better consider their choices. It removes any pressure at 

polls. It increases voter participation. The reasons provided for In Person voting are 

not substantiated. Please leave my voting rights alone. 


